Parks Special Tax Levy Homeowner’s Assistance Program (Pilot)

Frequently Asked Questions

Am | still expected to pay my Property tax Bill?

Yes. The Parks Special Tax Levy Homeowner’s Assistance Program is separate from your property
taxes.

Will the Parks Special Tax Levy Homeowner’s Assistance Program cover my entire
special tax levy bill?

The program will provide a subsidy up to $50.00. If approved, you will still need to pay any amount
owning above and beyond $50.00.

Who can | contact regarding the Parks Special Tax Levy Program?

If you have questions about the City of Calgary’s role in the Parks Special Tax Levy program or the
subsidy, please contact ParksSTL@calgary.ca or call 311.

For more information on specific enhancements included in the Special Tax, or to become involved
in this initiative, you will need to contact your community’s representative organization. The City of
Calgary can provide the contact information for this organization to you by emailing
ParksSTL@calgary.ca or calling 311.

What will happen at the end of the pilot program?

This pilot program will be reviewed in the first half of 2026 to determine if it will be continued or not.
Information on the continuation of this program will be available in June of 2026. To find out more,
please reach out to ParksSTL(@calgary.ca .

What happens if my Fair Entry status changes before the end of the application date
for the pilot program?

If your Fair Entry eligibility changes during the application period for the Parks Special Tax Levy
Homeowner’s Assistance pilot program, you will remain eligible for the subsidy, provided your
application is approved prior to any change in status. If your status changes prior to approval of
your application, you may no longer be eligible for the subsidy.
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